Special Notice - Nov. 4 2015
Wednesday, 04 November 2015 00:00

For years, we have been saying there is no safe dose of radioactivity for human health. Now
our position is supported by a study from the World Health Organization.

For more on this study, go to http://www.globalresearch.ca/prolonged-exposure-to-even-low-le
vel-radiation-increases-the-risk-of-cancer-world-health-organization-who/5485386

For those of us living in the Northern Great Plains, this includes radioactivity in the dust we
breathe and the water we drink. Please wear dust filters and distill your water if you can. Push
your tribal governments to install water filters on your water to capture radioactive particles.
Too many of our people are dying from cancer. We have the highest cancer rates in the USA.

Am sending a big report to the United Nations Special Rapporteur on Hazardous Wastes soon.
If you wish a copy, let me know.

Thank you.

Charmaine White Face, Coordinator
Defenders of the Black Hills

PO Box 2003

Rapid City, SD 57709
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